Notice
Starting September 2, 2021 thru September 3, 2021 a slurry seal will begin on the roads. 

There will be 20 minute delays of drive time in front of any homes that are being sealed. 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ROADS DURING THESE 2 DAYS.

The roads affected will be those that were not replaced during last year’s road repair. 

The Town of Charleston would like to thank you for your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We are working as fast as possible to better our roads. 

